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     Sri G.V.G Visalakshi College for women (Autonomous) organised PTA 

meeting to welcome the Parents of the students for the Academic year 2024-2025. 

     The Parent Teacher Association meeting and the induction event for the       

students were held under the leadership of our secretary of Smt.Sumathi 

Krishnaprasad, on 1.7.2024. 

          The event started at 10 am in the G.V.G Auditorium. Karur Crescent 

Matriculation School Managing Director and Senior Principal Dr. N.Sakul Hameed 

delivered the inaugural address. 

          Director Dr.J. Manjula delivered the keynote address. 

          Dr. R. Parameswari Principal i/c welcomed the August gathering and 

highlighted the uniqueness of the college. 

          Dr.Sahul Hameed addressed the audience with his inspiring speech on the 

topic “Nalai Namadhe” about the pride of education, the importance of discipline 

and the integration and understanding of body, mind and knowledge. 

          The Alumnae of our college P.S.Nandini, B.UmaNandini, 

Mrs.S.Mahudeeswari enthusiastically shared their experiences of their college 

days, and it impact in their life and career.  

S. Sumaiya (IInd B.Sc. Mathematics) spoke about the unique features of the 

college its activities and job opportunities. 

Dr. S.Renuka Devi, Convener of Parent Teacher Association and Associate 

Professor, Department of History proposed the Vote of thanks. The meeting came 

to an end with National Anthem. 
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